
Sandy Hook Water District

Janua,y27,2017 RECFiVED
Ms. Talina R. Mathews

Executive Director FEB 2 2017
KY Public Service Coinmission
PO Box 615 Public Service
Frankfort KY 40601 Commission

RE; Case No. 2016-00265

Dear Ms. Mathews:

The Sandy Hook Water District has no objections to the findings and recommendations in the Amended
Statt Report issued by the Kentucky Public Service Commission on January 26, 2017.

We also do not see the need for a hearing or informal conference. We accept the revised water rates
proposed by the PSC staff in the amended staff report.

Sho^you have any questions please contact Bridget Howard at 606-738-6282.

Sincere

Phuip Justice
Chmrman
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